Comhshaol, Pobal agus Riakias Aitigil
Environmeni, Community and Local Government

Please Quote RefREP2202/AK/14

5 January, 2015.

Mr. Tom O'Neill,

Meetings Administrator,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Dear Mr. O'Neill,

I have been asked by Mr. Alan Kelly, T.D. Minister for the Environment, Community and
Local Government, to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter in connection with South
Dublin County Council's Motion (M11/1114).

The contents of your letter have been noted.

Combairle Contze dtha Cliath Thoas
South Dublin County Council

07 JAN 2015

Yours sincerely,

Corporate Services

4 Larry Kelly
Private Secretary
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